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My Voter Input:

Please know I am fully supportive of and committed to moving forward with Nebraska's wind
energy development. Also know that I appreciate any and all efforts aimed at keeping the
process related to all forms of energy policy in Nebraska transparent and easily accessible to the
public.

Daily we witness great leaps forward in every area of technology. I solidly stand behind
application of current technologies in order to deliver energy that increasingly incorporates wind
and solar while phasing out harmful, antiquated, unsustainable energy sources like coal and oil.

It's the right thing to do. Let's move forward with wind energy in Nebraska.

Thank You!
Harry H. "Skip" Johnson
7305 Ontario Street #312
Omaha NE 68124


